
 
 

March 2017 

Australian Technology Park Redevelopment  
Tree removal 
 

We wanted to notify you about the removal of a tree close to the Alexandria Child Care 

Centre.  

The tree which is identified in the photo has an extensive root system which will be removed 

as part of the construction works taking place for Building 1 at Henderson Rd.  

In consultation with the Arborist overseeing the works it has been determined that the 

removal of the root structure will cause the tree to become unstable.  

Due to the trees location and close proximity to public areas the removal of the tree is 

therefore required to ensure that it does not pose a safety risk.   

When will this take place? 

We are planning to remove the tree on an upcoming Saturday, during construction hours of 

7:30am – 3:30pm. This is to reduce the impact to the Alexandria Child Care Centre. 

Ongoing Communication 

Mirvac aims to share information in a timely way using a range of communication tools and 
seeks to respond quickly to our neighbours concerns and questions. Attached to this letter is 
our second project newsletter. This includes further information about construction updates. 
This is also available on our website, www.atp.com.au. 

 

For any further information please contact the Mirvac Australian Technology Park 
Community Relations Team via the 24hr phone 1800 870 549 or email 
atp.communications@mirvac.com.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Kim Elliott 

ATP Communications Specialist 
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